
MID-FLORIDA GOLDEN RETRIEVER CLUB – General Meeting 

PRESIDENT         SECRETARY 

Ann Rowe         Andy Hall 

The July 15, 2018, general meeting of the Mid-Florida Golden Retriever Club was called to order by vice 
president Michele Throm at 12:30 p.m. at the grooming/health seminar in Lakeland, Fla. The following 
officers and board members were present: 

Ann Rowe – President - AB     Andy Hall – Secretary - AB  

Michele Throm – Vice President      Dee Thibodeaux – Treasurer - AB    

Board Members: 

Pam Ginn, Ted Misilo. 

Absent: Robin Burket; Pat Kopco; Betty Lambert; Kristin Sipus.  

REPORT OF THE PRESIDENT (no report) 

REPORT OF THE VICE PRESIDENT (Michele Throm) 

Voted in new members Barbara and Charles White and Sabrina and James Cornelius.  

REPORT OF THE SECRETARY (no report) 

REPORT OF THE TREASURER (no report) 

*************************************************************************************
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

Obedience Trial (Michele Throm for Andy Hall) – Reminded all of the club’s Obedience/Rally Trial being 
held 8/11-12 in Daytona Beach, asked if any club members who would be interested in stewarding for 
the event to let her know.  

Agility Fun Day (Michele Throm for Andy Hall) – Club will hold an agility fun day on Oct. 14 in Osteen. 
Club members should watch their email for details.  

Agility Trial (Michele Throm for Dee Thibodeaux) – Club will hold an agility trial Oct. 19-20-21 at Grand 
Oaks Resort. Setup day will be Thursday, Oct. 18. Volunteers needed for setup and for during the trial. 

WC/WCX (Ted Misilo) – Club will hold a WC/WCX Nov. 3 on Wayne Gey’s property in Montverde, Fla.  

December Hunt Test (Michele Throm for Mike Orloff) – Club will host Hunt Test Dec. 7-8-9 in 
Montverde. Volunteers are needed to help. 



Specialty (Michele Throm for Caroline Kendrick) – the club’s Specialty is Dec. 14 as part of the Royal 
Canin Show in Orlando. The club Christmas party will be the following evening at the home of club 
president Ann Rowe. 

2020 GRCA National (Michele Throm for Pat Kopco) – Club is in the process of finalizing the location in 
Ocala and waiting for the GRCA to accept its application to host the 2020 GRCA National.  

*************************************************************************************
OLD BUSINESS:  

No DOCOF Team this year – The club will not be able to compete in the DOCOF Team Obedience Trial in 
September in Kissimmee. May regroup and try again next year. 

************************************************************************************* 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Hunt Test Judges Seminar – The club may hold a hunt test judges seminar near the end of August.  

New Officers and Board – Welcome to new board member Pam Ginn. Robin Burket will chair the 
nominating committee. People interested in being an officer or being on the board should contact her. 

Year End Dog Awards – club members should watch their email for the entry form for the club’s year-
end dog awards. 

Motion to adjourn by Ted Misilo, seconded by Rosa Blair. Meeting adjourned 1 p.m. 

Next board meeting is Aug. 29 in person. Next general meeting is Sept. 2 at DOCOF in Kissimmee.  

 

        Andy Hall – Secretary 


